Application No:	Consultees Name:	Received:	Comment:	Printed on: 18/10/2019 09:10:0 Response:	5
2019/5221/P	Justin Randall	17/10/2019 18:11:35	NOBJ	I frequently walk down Redington and I am positive about the proposed boundary treatment which is sympathetic and in keeping with the general street scape. No objection from me.	
2019/5221/12	Lewis Chester	17/10/2019 12:44:30	INT	FAO: Josh Lawlor - Camden Planning	
				Dear Mr Lawlor	
				RE: Planning Application 2019/5221/P - 52 Redington Road, London NW3 7RS	
				We understand that Mark & Lauren Hirschfield (as owners of the above house) have recently applied to Camden for planning permission to secure their boundary by extended their current railings and introducing security gates.	
				We have spent time going I have reviewed the above proposed planning application recently submitted by Mark & Lauren Hirschfield relating to their proposal for extending their existing railings and new security gates.	
				Considering the designs proposed and the rise in crime in our neighbourhood, I sincerely support this application as believe the proposed gates and railings are totally in keeping with many other houses in Redington Road in particular those which have carriage driveways.	
				Yours sincerely,	
				Lewis Chester	

Application No: 2019/5221/P	Consultees Name: Lewis Chester	Received: 17/10/2019 12:44:14	Comment:	Response: FAO: Josh Lawlor - Camden Planning	10:05
				Dear Mr Lawlor	
				RE: Planning Application 2019/5221/P - 52 Redington Road, London NW3 7RS	
				We understand that Mark & Lauren Hirschfield (as owners of the above house) have recently applied to Camden for planning permission to secure their boundary by extended their current railings and introducing security gates.	
				We have spent time going I have reviewed the above proposed planning application recently submitted by Mark & Lauren Hirschfield relating to their proposel for extending their existing railings and new security gates.	
				Considering the designs proposed and the rise in crime in our neighbourhood, I sincerely support this application as believe the proposed gates and railings are totally in keeping with many other houses in Redington Road in particular those which have carriage driveways.	
				Yours sincerely,	
			1	Lewis Chester	
2019/5221/P	Matthew Wood	17/10/2019 14:54:44	COMMNT	I feel this proposal is consistent with other properties in the area and reflects a suitably sensitive and practical effort to secure the needs of a young family. It isn't forbidding, looks much like other houses' frontage, and is congruent with the profile of the street. And from the documentation it looks much needed for the security of children on an open, road facing site. On this basis I would -as a resident of the street-support it happily and strongly. Kind regards, Matthew	

Printed on: 18/10/2019 09:10:05

 Application No:
 Consultees Name:
 Received:
 Comment:

 2019/5221/P
 Benjamin Hay
 17/10/2019 14:46:15
 SUPPRT

Dear Sirs

I have lived in Hampstead (within close proximity to Redington Road) almost all my life, currently residing in a neighbouring road (Kidderpore Gardens).

I have a low parameter boundary to my property and unfortunately, my house was broken into in July 2018 and the forced entry led to both my cars being stolen. This was a traumatic experience to me and my young family and I can therefore relate to Mr and Mrs Hirschfield (as the owners of 52 Redington Road) with regard to their desire to increase the boundary parameter for their own security reasons.

I have seen the proposed planning application (ref 2019/5221/P) submitted by Mr and Mrs Hirschfield in relation to the front boundary treatment for their renovated house and believe it is in total keeping with the street scene and aspect of the house considering its set back from the road and large carriage driveway nature.

I am well aware of the rise in crime rate in and around Redington Road and understand that the house across the road from 52 Redington (being 77 Redington) was recently broken into by a gang of youths who smashed down their front door.

Please take into account my support for this application in the interest of securing the property and in my view (considering the well thought through design aspects) will blend nicely into the street scene.

Yours faithfully

Mr Beniamin Hav

Printed on: 18/10/2019 09:10:05

Application No: Consultees Name: Received: 2019/5221/P Jez San OBE 17/10/2019 11:22:29 SUPNOT Dear Mr Lawlor

Comment: Response:

REF: 2019/5221/P 52 Redington Road, London NW3

I understand that the applicants are a family with young kids and have recently applied to Camden for planning permission to secure their boundary by extending their railings and introducing security gates.

After reviewing the application, I write to give my full support as I believe that the proposed design is in keeping with the neighbourhood and looks similar to other large houses in Redington Road who already have gates and railings as a means to secure their properties in recognition of the personal safety and crime issues we are seeing today.

Yours sincerely,